

LEVIN FOLK MUSIC CLUB INC

JUNE 2018

Entry \$5 members/\$10 non-members/\$3 children and school students
Horowhenua Scottish Society Hall, cnr Bartholomew Rd and Middlesex St
www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/

CLUB EVENTS

JUNE Friday 8 June

Club Mid Winters concert at Lily's Ranch House (Levin)

Friday 22 June

Club night

JULY Friday 13 July

Concert night with Janet Muggeridge and Dave Murphy

Friday 27 July

Club night

Levin Folk Music Club
Inc
c/o 106 Kawiu Rd, Levin
Contacts Website

Club Night: Friday 22 June

Come along and enjoy the relaxed atmosphere of our club night at the Scottish Hall. It is a great opportunity to perform on your own, or jam and join in with others. All welcome 7.30pm, \$2 entry with light supper.

Mid Winters Concert Night at Lily's Ranch House (Levin)









Join us at 7.30pm on Friday 8 June for our mid-winters concert at Lily's Ranch House in Fairfield Rd Levin. We will not have a guest artist and the whole concert will feature our talented club and any visiting blackboard performers.

If you would like a definite spot then please contact Kevin Ph 027 4885397 or kevinwatson291@gmail.com so he can finalise the programme. A limited number of blackboard slots will also be available on the night. We are keen for this concert to be a relaxed celebration of local talent and our club's music. We look forward to a wonderful night.

There will be no admission cost and we thank Kathy and Peter for waiving venue hireage charges. However, you will need to **buy** any food or drinks you want as we will not be providing supper and BYO is not permitted.

We will have a club member with a torch stationed on Fairfield Road to direct you into Lily's driveway. We suggest you use Roslyn Rd to enter the north end of Fairfield Rd to avoid extensive roadworks on the southern end. Extra seating will be available in Lily's to cater for the concert format and the rest we will make up as we go along. Looking forward to seeing you all there.

Blackboard Concert

There will be only a limited number of blackboard slots available on the night. Bookings for the available blackboard slots will open at 7pm.

Acknowledgment

We would like to acknowledge the generosity of recent guest artists, The Melling Station Boys, Simple Gifts and Sage Plus who all kindly donated a chunk of their performance fee back to our club. Their support is appreciated and we are humbled by their kind gesture.

July Concert Night

Janet Muggeridge and Dave Murphy



Our guest artists on 13 July will be Janet and Dave. They are well known on the folk music scene and are festival favourites. You can look forward to a unique mix of originals, Americana, folk, swing and more

with two strong voices, driving guitar and melodic mandolin. Their sound is evocative and compelling. Many of their songs will tug at your heartstrings or get your feet tapping as they deliver originals, and songs written by John Prine, Steve Earle, Townz Van Zandt and others. Sounds great.

May Club Night

A big thanks to all those who came along to the May Club Night. We had 12 attendees. We welcomed new performers Gary and Cushla from Otaki and Jessie who was visiting from Wellington. Thanks to Val for supper and everyone for sharing their talent.

Club News

Successful May Music Month Concert









Congratulations to all the performers who made the Folk Club concert such a success. We were treated to a variety of wonderful performances from club members. We received many positive comments from people who stopped a while to enjoy your playing. Big thanks to the many people who helped make it all work. Particularly John, Val, Paul and Jean.

Annual General Meeting

The Levin Folk Music Club Incorporated Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held in the Scottish Hall, Bartholomew Street Levin at 7.30pm 3rd August. Members intending a motion for the consideration at the AGM will need to submit it to Jean Hollis (Secretary) by 20 July 2018. More information will be provided to members in future newsletters and emails.

Members Draw

The members draw was not claimed so jackpots to \$15 for June.

Annual Subs

Val will be set up to renew your memberships at the June concert night. Subs are \$25.

Other Music Events Coming Up

House Concerts



The Carters

Hosts, Helen and Bob Harrison, welcome you to a special intimate house concert on Sunday, 24

June at 3:30 pm. Please bring a small plate to share, \$10 - no dogs please. After tea and coffee, we will be entertained by Marian and Barry Carter.

Since Marian and Barry have been in New Zealand, they have made a huge impact on the local and national folk and alternative music scenes. Marian is a wonderful singer, performer, recorder and clarinet player. She is often heard playing in groups like The Raven Mavens, the New Valley Stompers and with many other combinations. Barry is a wonderful songwriter, singer, guitarist and percussionist who plays for the New Valley Stompers and various other groups. He is also a film writer and producer. It is very rare that we ever get the opportunity to see this wonderful, very talented, husband and wife duo performing together. Don't miss out - It is sure to be a real treat.

Address: 55 Avenue North, Levin - no parking on the lawn please.

Numbers are limited, so please make bookings with Dale - 0272079695 or dalewebb143@gmail.com

Lily's Ranch House Levin

Fridays from 6pm Piano Bar

Bar, espresso and meals available. Lily's opens at 6pm

Thursday 7 June - Muso Nite - From 6pm - \$2 door entry. Supper band Red Sneakers. Members are Jude, Lindie, Patricia, Simon, Steve and Wayne.



Friday 8 June 7.30pm, Levin Folk Music Club Mid-Winter Concert. No door charge. Great music. Everyone welcome.

Saturday 7.30pm, 23 June Rainy Jack



Rainy Jack are indeed back and look forward to seeing you at their second concert. Lots of new songs along with some good old favourites.

For further information please phone, text or email 021-438842, kathy@lilys.co.nz

Tsunami Live Concert Venue

At this stage there are no gigs organised for June. **Contact Adele** on 0211619154 or adele@tmv.co.nz for studio booking or information on upcoming events.

Te Takeretanga o Kura-hau-pō (Levin)

Jazz Jam (10 June)



When: Second Sunday of the month, 2.00 to 3.30pm

Where: Te Takere (Levin)

Whether you are looking for a place

to hone your musical skills or simply want to take in some great sounds, the monthly Jazz Jam at Te Takere is the place to be.

Always lots on at Te Takere and Te Awahou Nieuwe Stroom. Check out their websites for details.

Bent Horseshoe Presents

Bookings and enquiries Tel 06 329 8808 or email steve@benthorseshoe.co.nz

Scottish Music Manawatu

If you love strathspeys, Scottish waltzes and reels, read on!

A new club for lovers of Scottish music is being established in the Manawatu. Its monthly meet-ups in a private house will give local amateur musicians the chance to play the music of Scotland in a no-stress, supportive environment.

Based on the format of the Lower Hutt club, Ceol Alba, the club will provides sheet music with melody and chords, and will be led by musicians with experience in the Scottish style.

Suitable melody instruments are any that read the treble clef e.g. violin, flute, accordion; accompaniment instruments can include piano/keyboard, guitar/ accordion and percussion. Violas can also be catered for. Scottish Music Manawatu's first meet-up is on Tuesday May 22, at 7.30 pm. For more information, call Glenice on 3584899.

Festivals

Mid-Winter Holler Tatum Park



When 13-15 of July

Where

Tatum Park, State Highway 1, Horowhenua

What's happening?

Similar format to other years with mid-winter feast, invitation concert, workshops and blackboard concerts and plenty of time and heaps of hideaway spots for jamming.

Venue

With a main hollerin room, plenty of comfy break out areas for socialising and jamming, a restaurant/bar and multiple accommodation options to suite your budget, Tatum Park is a perfect location for this mid-winter gathering.

Registration

Cost \$80, Full Weekend which includes the Saturday Mid-Winter feast

NOTE - Accommodation and meals (apart from the Saturday night Feast) are additional.

Contact Details You can always email midwinterholler@outlook.com with any queries or phone Tony Burt on 021 682878

Feedback

We welcome your suggestions and recommendations for guest bands/musicians. Comments and feedback from club nights and suggestions or content for the newsletter are always appreciated, either through the website www.levin-folk-music-club.org.nz/ or directly to a Committee member.

Other Music Clubs in the Region

For details of what's on use their links.



acousticroutes.org.nz/



www.klmc.org.nz

WELLINGTON	wellingtonbluegrass.net.n
BLUEGRASS SOCIETY	z/
Mainly Acoustic	Second Tuesday, Mayfair Café. Contact: Kevin & Sue Meehan, 04 970 4008

Thanks for the Support



Support our local music store. Show your membership card in store for a discount. Visit the Sound Centre's website (www.ksc.net.nz/) to see what is on offer at our local music store. You'll be surprised at the range available. From guitar picks and music stands, music books, ukuleles to sound systems, amplifiers, recording equipment and more.



The Horowhenua Chronicle supports the LFMC by publishing an article each month advertising our Concert Nights. This is one of the main ways we let our community know what is happening at the club. Thanks to the Chronicle for this important support.